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Be the Change MN Honors JP4

This past Saturday, the JP4 Foundation was honored to be named a
beneficiary of proceeds raised at the Be the Change Golf Tournament.
The JP4 Foundation was recognized as an organization demonstrating
significant impact in the Twin Cities’ community. The Be the Change MN
Golf Tournament was co-founded by John Baker and Houston White,
both high profile leaders from North Minneapolis.

Co-Founders John Baker (left) & Houston White (right) Mike Opat (left) & Tony Oliva (right) participating in BTC

In describing the purpose of the tournament, Baker said, “We decided to
help our city by stepping in and throwing this tournament. This
tournament is about helping out those smaller nonprofits and starting
relationships by getting people together who wouldn’t normally meet.”

The $10,000 received from this event will be used to bring the Diamond
Club, our after-school program to an additional school for the 2022-2023
academic year.


https://www.facebook.com/JP4Foundation
https://www.bethechangemn.com/

For more information about the event and more details on Be the
Change visit their website at BetheChangeMN.com

JP4 Foundation Golf Tournaments

JP4 Memorial Tournament

More than 260 golfers turned out
for a day of golf, games, and
generosity. Check out the photos
from this year’s event by visiting
our Facebook Page and be sure
to mark your calendar for next
year. The 8th annual Johnny Price
IV Memorial Golf Tournament will
be held on Monday, August 14th at
Legends Golf Club.

Women’s Golf Tournament

With over 80 women attending, a
beautiful day, and a fashion show
to end it — this golf tournament was
a success. Thank you to all of our
sponsors, golfers, and volunteers
who made this day memorable. Be
sure to visit our Facebook Page to
take a look at the photos from this
year’s event.

Meet Our 2022 Scholarship Winners

Last month the JP4 Foundation board of directors announced the
Johnny Price IV Memorial College Scholarship recipients for 2022. Each
recipient received a $1,000 scholarship for their Fall 2022 tuition.


http://bethechangemn.com/
https://www.facebook.com/JP4Foundation
https://www.facebook.com/JP4Foundation
https://www.facebook.com/JP4Foundation
https://www.facebook.com/JP4Foundation
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New Location, Same Great Event!

This year’s Camps for Kids Holiday Party is moving down to Eagan.
While Jimmy’s is repurposing their space, the Royal Cliff Event

Center in Eagan is up to the task of hosting our party! This year’s event
will take place on Saturday, December 10th. Dig out those ugly
sweaters and put on your dancing shoes as Twin Cities favorite

band, SHAG will be performing live for the night’s entertainment. Save
the date!

About the JP4 Foundation
Founded in 2016 by Adam Barta, the JP4 Foundation is a Minnesota non-profit established
to improve the lives of youth using the game of baseball as an instrument. Leveraging
summer-long camps and after-school programming, the JP4 Foundation ensures kids in
under-resourced communities have access to healthy meals, healthy relationships, healthy
activities, and healthy learning opportunities.

The JP4 Foundation is a Non-Profit Organization recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)


https://www.royalcliffineagan.com/
https://www.shagrocks.com/

(3) public charity. 100% of all donations will be used for the development of the
infrastructure, programs, and services of The JP4 Foundation. All donations are tax-
deductible to the extent permitted by law.
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